
From: x  (SG) 
Sent: 10 April 2019 16:59 
To: x  (SG); x  
Subject: FW: Meeting request from Facebook 
 
x , please register this email in ARES  

 
From:  (SG)  > On Behalf Of GAUER Celine (SG) 
Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2018 2:07 PM 
To: x  
Cc: x  ; x    (SG) x  ;  (SG) x  ;  (SG) x ;  (SG)   
Subject: RE: Meeting request from Facebook 
 
Dear x , 
 
Mrs Gauer asked me to thank you for your email. 
Unfortunately Mrs Gauer is not available for a meeting on the 3rd December due to other 
commitments already scheduled in her agenda. 
 
However, I'm pleased to inform you that , Head of Unit x , has kindly agreed to 
meet Lord Allan. For practical arrangements of the meeting please contact the 
secretariat of x  under: .  
 
I remain at your disposal for any further information you may require. 
Kind regards 

  
Secr. C. Gauer 
 
 
 
******************************************** 

 
office of Céline Gauer – Deputy Secretary General 
European Commission – Secretariat General 

 B-1049 Brussels 
Tel.: x  
Email:  
 
 

From:   
Sent: Friday, November 23, 2018 4:48 PM 
To: GAUER Celine (SG) 
Cc: x  
Subject: Meeting request from Facebook 
 
Dear Ms Gauer, 

Ref. Ares(2019)2661566 - 16/04/2019



  
I am contacting you to ask if you might be available for a meeting 
on Monday 3 December in Brussels with Lord Richard Allan, Vice 
President Policy Solutions at Facebook? Lord Allan leads Facebook's policy 
work as well as our work on elections. 
 
With the EP elections next year, we would be grateful for the 
opportunity to outline the actions we're taking to protect the upcoming 
elections across Europe. Further, we also wanted to inform you about all 
the measures we have been undertaking to build trust in our services and 
answer any questions you might have.  
 
Many thanks in advance for considering this meeting request and we look 
forward to speaking to you. 
 
Kindest regards, 

   
  

Facebook | 35 Bd du Regent, 1000 Brussels 
Mobile: x  
Email:  
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